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Lockheed Martin
License No. 10-01425-16
Docket No. 030-10638
Mail Control No. 592529
 
Mr. Parkinson
 
In order to continue the review of your application to amend your NRC license, we need
additional information.  If you have any questions, please contact me (610-337-5089).
 

1.     In response to the our telephone conversation on January 23, 2017, please
provide more information to support the probable disposition of the Pu-Be source
that is requested to be removed from the license.

 

2.     Please describe the surveys/wipe tests that were performed and the results of
those measurements to demonstrate that no residual radioactive material
remained after the paraffin melt down.  

 
Please respond in writing with a signed and dated letter.  Please submit the signed
response document as an attachment to an e-mail.  Please be sure to include the Control
No. 592529 on your response.  We would appreciate a response within 10 days in order to
expedite review of the license amendment request.
 
Thank you for your cooperation.
 
 
John J. Miller
Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission – Region 1
Division of Nuclear Material Safety
2100 Renaissance Boulevard
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713
Office  610-337-5089
Cell 610-329-0734
Fax 610-337-5269
E-mail john.miller@nrc.gov
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